
 

 

 

 

March 8, 2022 

«Owner» 
«Owner_Address» 
«Owner_Address2» 
 
SUBJECT:  MAPLE CREEK STREAM RESTORATION CONSTRUCTION DELAY NOTICE 
CITY PROJECT NO. WR-20-0001 
 

Dear Property Owner: 

In partnership with Minnehaha Creek Watershed District (MCWD), the City of Plymouth is implementing 
a stream restoration project in Maple Creek Park located near your home. This project will help address 
downstream flooding, improve the City’s ability to maintain drainage, and improve water quality 
upstream of Gleason Lake.  

This project will involve cleaning portions of the creek, repairing damaged storm sewer infrastructure, and 
constructing water quality improvements along Maple Creek. More information about the project can be 
found online on the City of Plymouth and MCWD websites: 

- Plymouth: www.plymouthmn.gov/MapleCreek  
- MCWD: www.minnehahacreek.org/content/maple-creek-pond-improvement-project 

Construction and tree removals started in mid-February, however due to warmer weather the project 
will be delayed until winter 2022-2023. The contractor will be on site within the next couple weeks to 
clean up tree debris and re-establish disturbed grasses. It is anticipated the project will resume in 
November 2022 and will be completed by early spring 2023.  

If you have questions or concerns about the project, please contact Ben Scharenbroich at 763-509-5527 
or bscharenbroich@plymouthmn.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ben Scharenbroich 
Water Resources Supervisor 
 
cc:   Amy Riegel, Senior Engineering Technician 

Chris McKenzie, Engineering Services Manager 

http://www.plymouthmn.gov/MapleCreek
http://www.minnehahacreek.org/content/maple-creek-pond-improvement-project


 


